On Dec 3, 2019, at 2:55 PM, Christine LeDrew wrote:

Re Agenda item 11.18. | am a resident of 32 Clarissa Dr., my apt. over looks the street
so it is possible to hear and see the activity at the driveways to the building and the T&T
plaza. Due to an increase in pedestrian and auto traffic it is becoming difficult for people
not only from our complex but pedestrians from east of our building to safely cross the
road at this point. The impatience of drivers at pedestrians and the rate of speed has
been increasing, | often hear horns blowing and screeching of tires. It is worse in the
good weather especially as more people are out walking. | hope you vote for this
Crosswalk, It would be nice to see our town so proactive regarding the safety of its
residents. Thank you. Christine LeDrew



